Dear WCRA Member

We are pleased to announce we will have an In Person meeting this Friday August 7th, beginning
at 7:30 PM.

The meeting will occur at Addison Fire Protection District Station 2 Training Room. The station
is located at 666 S Vista in Addison. The Training Room is accessed from the West Side of the
Building. Please park in the area North of the Training Tower.

The meeting will take place using proper social distancing. As such, there are a few changes
the members should be aware of. Proper masks will also be used, except when making a
presentation or drinking a beverage. .

We will have cold beverages available but snacks will not be provided, please bring your own if
you would like something to munch on.

We plan on conducting the deferred annual election of officers so please be sure your
membership is up to date if you wish to participate.

The program for the evening will be a presentation from newly appointed members of the ARRL
Section Leadership who will be giving a short presentation and then will open the floor to
questions.

We look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting.

WCRA Board



